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 Fra i.deboer@stichtingcoronaschade.nl <i.deboer@stichtingcoronaschade.nl> 
Dato Man 28-04-2025 16 37 

 Til anettefriedrichsen@hotmail.com <anettefriedrichsen@hotmail.com> 

---------- Oorspronkelijk Bericht ---------- 
Van: AskEMA No-Reply <AskEMA.noreply@ema.europa.eu> 
Aan: i.deboer@stichtingcoronaschade.nl 
Datum: 24-04-2025 18 59 CEST 
Onderwerp: AskEMA - Response to ASK-277112 - ASK-275574 - ICD 

Dear Ms de Boer, thank you for again contacting the European 

Medicines Agency. 

In our initial response, we communicated that 'from the very large body of evidence assessed by 
international regulators, there is no evidence suggesting that COVID-19 vaccination may be linked 
to adverse reactions manifesting as long-lasting symptoms' and that 'if emerging evidence 
supports the existence of long-lasting symptoms, appropriate regulatory action will be taken'. 

We have nothing we can add to our initial response. 

Therefore, again, although we sympathise with people who have experienced these reaction, we 
are not able to accommodate your request. 

With kind regards, 
On behalf of Juan Garcia Burgos 
Head of Public and Stakeholders Engagement Department 

We would be grateful if you could take part in a short survey on our service. 
Please access the survey through the following link: 
https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/AskEMASurvey5137ad0a-8a76-442526ed-93ab3c955448 

European Medicines Agency 

Domenico Scarlattilaan 6, 1083 HS Amsterdam, The Netherlands Send us a 
question.  

Go to www.ema.europa.eu/contact Telephone: +31 (0)88 781 6000  
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We received your question(s) on:13/04/2025  

Subject of your enquiry:ASK-275574 - ICD  
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Your question(s):Dear sir/madam, I'm contacting you regarding your response with reference 
ASK-275574 - ICD, in which we've made the request to urge the World Health Organization to 
include post-vaccination syndrome on the ICD list. You've responded that vaccines are safe. 
Whether they are or not, however, is a different discussion. Our question was not regarding 
vaccine safety, it is about patient care. With numerous national and international PVS patient 
organizations around the globe, the recognition of PVS on the ICD list is well overdue. Post-covid 
patients do not have a biological marker either, fibromyalgia neither, etcetera. Yet, if thousands 
of patients experience and share common symptoms and have organized themselves in great 
numbers, one can no longer deny its existence. So, again, we urge you to ask the WHO to include 
PVS on the ICD list so we can finally get insured care and help. Best regards, Iris de Boer 

Met vriendelijke groeten,  

Iris de Boer  
Vertegenwoordiger  

 


